Target response regarding gems from Burma

30 October 2006

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Target to respond to an article in which concerns were raised about gems purchased from Burma, and to a letter by socially responsible investment firm Boston Common Asset Management on this issue, both available here: http://www.business-humanrights.org/Links/Repository/197520 
Target provided the following response to the Resource Centre.
Target has Burma, also known as Myanmar, listed on our restricted country list for all types of products, not just apparel.  We share your concerns and are not aware of any gems or other products from Burma sold in our stores.

We replied to Lauren Compere of Boston Common Asset Management’s email/letter of March 24, 2006 on March 30, 2006 via email with this same information.
